
 

23 April 2024 

 

Rainbow House, 

24 Water Lane, 

Watford, 

WD17 2AP 

 

Dear resident, 

Atrium level roof repair 

Mulalley have booked for the roof on the atrium level to be repaired on Thursday 25 April 2024. The 

works will start at 7am and finish at 5pm.  

There will be a crane parked on site which will likely block access and exit to the underground car 

park, so please consider this when planning your day, for example by taking out your car before the 

works start. Once the works start at 7am, the crane cannot be moved to allow access and exit to the 

car park. After 5pm, you should be able to access the car park again, as long as there are no delays in 

completing the work. If there are delays on the day, we will let you know by text.  

Please note this date may be postponed due to high winds in the coming days, but we will let you 

know of any change.  

Thank you for your cooperation as we carry out this essential repair. If you have any questions about 

this letter, you can contact me directly on 07918 693 126 / 02045 125 791. 

Kind regards 

 

Cameron Anterkyi 

Resident Liaison Officer 

 

 


